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Staff Report 
for the Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors, September 27, 2017 
 
 
TO:  Board of Directors  
 
FROM: Remleh Scherzinger, General Manager  
  
DATE: September 20, 2017  
  
SUBJECT: ACWA (Association of California Water Agencies) presentation 
of Water Storage Integration Study done by MBK Engineers 
 

ADMINISTRATION 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Hear a presentation regarding ACWA’s Water Storage Integration Study. 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
ACWA has released a technical study by MBK Engineers that highlights how 
investments in 21st century water infrastructure could provide tools to bring much-
needed resiliency and flexibility to California’s water supply system. 
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